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July 29, 2020 
 
Ms. Jana Saba 
Rocky Mountain Power 
1407 W North Temple, Suite 330 
Salt Lake City, UT  84116 

Data Request Response Center 
PacifiCorp 
825 NE Multnomah St., Suite 2000 
Portland, OR  97232 

 
Re: Rocky Mountain Power’s Proposed Changes to Schedule 73, Subscriber Solar Program 

Rider Optional; Docket No. 19-035-T08 
 
Dear Ms. Saba: 
 
 The Public Service Commission (PSC) reviewed Rocky Mountain Power’s (RMP) July 
23, 2020 compliance filing (“Filing”) of revisions to Sheet Nos. 73.1, 73.2, 73.3, and 73.4 of 
Electric Service Schedule No. 73, Subscriber Solar Program Rider - Optional. In the Filing, RMP 
proposes changes to the filing dates and effective dates of the referenced sheets, the latter 
consistent with the completion of RMP’s billing system upgrade, July 17, 2020. The revisions 
also include supporting administrative changes. The Filing was made pursuant to the PSC’s 
November 18, 2019 Order Approving Tariff Changes (“Order”) in this docket. 
 
 Based on the PSC’s review of the Filing and RMP’s statement that the billing system 
upgrade was completed on July 17, 2020, the PSC acknowledges the Filing as compliant with the 
PSC’s Order and approves the modifications to Sheet Nos. 73.1, 73.2, 73.3, and 73.4, effective 
July 17, 2020. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
/s/ Gary L. Widerburg 
PSC Secretary 
DW#314835 


